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KZN Health MEC sends condolences to families of
Msinga accident victims

KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Health, Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo, has sent his deepest condolences to the
families of the three men who lost their lives during a collision on the road from Msinga to Tugela
Ferry near Mphelankani earlier today (Wednesday).

Reports from the scene were that a KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health bakkie from the Church of
Scotland Hospital and a light motor vehicle collided at around 16h30 this afternoon. Three men
passed away, while the driver of the Department of Health vehicle was seriously injured. Two other
occupants were critically injured, and were transported to the Church of Scotland Hospital. The cause
of the crash is at this stage still being investigated by the Police.

Dr Dhlomo said: “This is saddening news. We would like to send our deepest condolences to the
families who have lost their loved ones in this accident. We also wish those who were injured a
speedy recovery.”
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